
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 2/05/2022 12:24:34 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

02/05/2022 

MRS Corina Crowe 
50a Fromelles AVE 
Seaforth NSW 2092 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Hello, 

I object to this development for the following reasons: 

- Increased traffic in this area will increase the risk of an accident impacting the school children 
that walk home / oshc and don't have a safe crossing 
- there is inadequate parking to meet the school needs without adding additional traffic 
- there are existing childcare services with capacity 
- the number of young families in this area is falling, schools are reducing the number of 
classes they offer 
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